Lower Phase Unit
Weekly News

Friday 18th July 2014

As from September we shall be known as the Lower
Phase Unit and Mrs Hawking will be the Lower Phase
Leader

( Moving into Reception \
*Your child will have lunch from 11.50 fill

Ipm. Children can either have a packed
lunch or a school cooked dinner that will
be free for all children in FS2 Years 1 & 2.

*Please ensure that you sign your child's
name on the daily dinner sheet outside
your child's classroom door.

*Your child will have a daily phonics,
literacy and mathematics teaching
session including a follow up activity. For
the rest of their day they will continue to
learn in the ICE Zone in and outdoor areas

@e unit.
School Day \

Please drop off and collect your
child from their class cloakroom
door.

Mrs Fitzsimons class are to use the
door first through the green gate
next to the Children's Centre.

Miss Knox and Mrs Pearce class are
to use the first door in the outdoor
ared.

The cloakroom doors will be open
from 8.45am to 8.55am in the
morning. School will finish at
3.15pm. If your child is arriving after
8.55am please take them into
school via the main office and they
will be marked as late.

\

-

( Your Child will need:
*Book bag daily

*Water bottle daily

*PE Kit — plain white t-shirt, black

shorts in a draw string bag (no

rucksacks please)

*Library book on a Friday (in their

book bag)

*Snack money on a Monday £1

*A pair of plimsoles

*A pair of wellies

*Quterwear appropriate for the

Q/eo’rher.
i
/ September 2014 \

F$2 children will return to school
on Monday 8th September 2014.
Your child will be full time from
this date.

Year 1 to Year 6 children will
return to school on Thursday 4th

September 201 4.
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( Shack

FS2 children will continue to

have a daily snack as

previously.

We therefore would like to ask

for a contribution of £1 per

week to be paid on a Monday
to Mrs Carter.




